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         “With Christ as our guide we let our light shine.” 

 

Lent Term 2022 Newsletter 17 

 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

 

A Message from Mrs Yuen… 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

This week there has been great excitement in Key Stage 1. 
The children in years 1 and 2 visited Warwick castle as part of 
their topic study. They had a brilliant time exploring castle life. 
The children were excellent ambassadors for the school and 
were complimented on their excellent attitude and 
engagement. Well done children!  
 
In Reception our young children have been role playing, as 
palaeontologists looking for fossils as part of their dinosaur dig 
in class.  They were really engrossed in their search and it 
was a joy to see. 
 
The weather has taken another cold turn this week. Please 
remember to send your child into school with a coat. We want 
our children to enjoy the outside, wrapped up warm. 
 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

    Best Wishes 

 

   Mrs Yuen 
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Term Dates 

  Competition Winner  

                     

Term Starts 

Wednesday 5th January 

Staff Inset Days 

Tuesday 4th January 

Term Ends 

Friday 11th February 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

1st February – Book Look 

 

8th and 9th March – Parent 

Consultations 

 

 

 

                     Eco Warriors Competition 

 

 

                  Warwick Castle  

 

 

Year R – Our Future Palaeontologist’s  

 

 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 
 

The children in Year R have been exploring dinosaurs and fossils this week identifying which dinosaur is 

which. They’ve had lots of fun finding out which ones are carnivores and which are herbivores.  

Who will be the next Mary Anning? 

 

Our Eco- Warriors have now completed their Environmental Review, which forms part of the 

Eco Award. 

With the information gathered they have come up with an Action Plan for the school, which 

will count towards the application for our Green Flag. 

As part of the Action Plan we are announcing a Poster Competition. 

                                  

Children have been asked to design and make a poster about Litter. This can be the litter 

pollution in our rivers and oceans or the litter we find in our streets. 

 

All entries should be given to Mrs Blincow by Friday 28th January. 

Good Luck Everyone. 

 

On Monday Years 1 and 2 had a fantastic day at Warwick Castle. 

They were shown the armour and weapons and also given a chance 

to hold the sword.  

 

 

 

 

They walked along the ramparts and saw the amazing view and 

were taken into the great hall inside the castle. They also watched 

the birds of prey display. 

 
Congratulations to our winner! On Thursday we had a 

prize draw to win a light up Tigger. Every child who 

ordered a school hot meal was entered. Keep an eye 

out for the next competition.  
 

 

 

 

 


